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The Quincy Branch Library requests the use of capital funds in the (estimated) amount of $23,401.00 
for the services to be provided by Mulders Movers of Kalamazoo. 
 
This company has the Quincy Branch on their schedule to clear the entire main level of the building 
beginning January 22 to make way for the interior repairs the Quincy Township has scheduled through 
contractor Brad Beck of Coldwater. The interior wall repairs, painting and replacement of 1995 
carpeting will be a Quincy Township expense. 
 
Submitted by Lisa Wood, Quincy Branch Manager 
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